2013 — Short activity report

During the year 2013, a total of 63 services were held, of which 57 were services of Holy
Communion, including the midnight service on Christmas Eve.

Throughout 2013 services were held on a weekly basis starting at the time of 10:30 on Sunday
morning.

Throughout the year the most of the services were taken by our Chaplain Rev. Drs. Alja
Tollefsen.

During the year one service was taken by Rev. Sjoerd Bonting and five services were taken by
Rev. Canon Geoffrey Allen. One service was taken by Rev. Nico Sarot, the chaplain at Schiphol
airport.

In August a service of Morning Prayer was taken by the Wardens.

In January there was one baptism and two funerals.

On 15 September at the Sunday morning service a family was received into the Church of
England and their children were baptised.

The average attendance at services in 2013 was 43 and the average number of communicants
was 39.



